Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2012 4:35 PM

To: '‘Douglas Herman'

Cc: dheinze@portoakland.com

Subject: RE: Oakland Maintenance Center USTs MF25 and MF26
Hello Doug,

This is to confirm the receipt of your email. | see the date of Barney Chan’s Directive letter is for 2006. Please upload
any documents prepared for the site that have not been uploaded to GeoTracker and/or our FTP site to aid in my review
of your site. | would appreciate in receiving a list of any uploaded documents. Please provide contact information for
your consultant and others associated with the project.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 / 567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Douglas Herman [mailto:dherman@portoakland.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2012 4:13 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Douglas Herman

Subject: FW: Oakland Maintenance Center USTs MF25 and MF26

Keith,
Please see e-mail below...thanks

Douglas Herman
Environmental Scientist
Port of Oakland

530 Water Street

Oakland, CA 94607

(o) 510- 627-1184
dherman@portoakland.com

From: Douglas Herman
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2012 4:08 PM
To: 'k.knowell@acgov.org'
Cc: Diane Heinze; 'Yane Nordhav'; 'Autie, Lois'; Douglas Herman
Subject: Oakland Maintenance Center USTs MF25 and MF26
1



Hi Keith,

It was great speaking with you today about Toxic Leak Case RO00000414, Metropolitan Oakland International Airport
(MOIA) United Airlines, 1100 Airport Drive, Oakland, CA 94621. Please see attached the latest correspondence for the
site from Barney Chan, and dated October 26, 2006.

Over the last several weeks we've assembled a case history and compiled data as requested in Barney's letter. We hope
to complete our draft report within the next couple of weeks, and would like to discuss with you our goals of completing
a deed restriction and obtaining site closure. Our consultants on the project are Lois Autié from URS with support from
Yane Nordhav of Baseline Environmental Consultants.

Thanks again for contacting me today, and | look forward to meeting with you in the future.
thanks

Douglas Herman
Environmental Scientist
Port of Oakland

530 Water Street

Oakland, CA 94607

(o) 510- 627-1184
dherman@portoakland.com




